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COUNCIL MEETING 
 

QUESTIONS FOR THE CABINET OR CHAIR  
UNDER STANDING ORDER NO 17 

 
CITY COUNCIL MEETING – 15 OCTOBER 2013 

 
QUESTION NO 1 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR LUKE STUBBS  
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR ENVIRONMENT & COMMUNITY 

SAFETY  
COUNCILLOR ELEANOR SCOTT 

 
What, if anything, can you do to control the urban fox population? 
 
 
 

QUESTION NO 2 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR JOHN FERRETT  
 
TO REPLY: LEADER OF THE COUNCIL  

COUNCILLOR GERALD VERNON-JACKSON 
 
What response has the Council Leader received to the letter he wrote to the Prime Minister 
and the Deputy Prime Minister following the passing of the Financial Transactions Tax 
motion at the July Full Council Meeting? 
 
 
 

QUESTION NO 3 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR AIDEN GRAY  
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR TRAFFIC & TRANSPORTATION 

COUNCILLOR JASON FAZACKARLEY 
 

Could the cabinet member update us on, the still not published details of the consultation, 
carried out last year, on the future of residents parking in the city. When this is going to 
happen and what recommendations are the administration going to make? 
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QUESTION NO 4 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR STEVE WEMYSS 
 
TO REPLY: LEADER OF THE COUNCIL  

COUNCILLOR GERALD VERNON-JACKSON 
 

Are you, either as an individual or collectively as an Administration, considering a 
compulsory purchase of South Parade Pier by the City Council? 
 
 
 

QUESTION NO 5 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR KEN FERRETT 
 
TO REPLY: LEADER OF THE COUNCIL  

COUNCILLOR GERALD VERNON-JACKSON 
 

Can the Leader explain who was right about this year's GCSE results in the city. 
Himself, who called the results 'disappointing', or his Cabinet Member for Education who 
claimed they showed we were 'sustaining progress'? 
 
 
 

QUESTION NO 6 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR LUKE STUBBS  
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR TRAFFIC & TRANSPORTATION 

COUNCILLOR JASON FAZACKARLEY 
 

How much did the residents’ parking review cost? 
 
 
 

QUESTION NO 7 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR STEVE WEMYSS 
 
TO REPLY: LEADER OF THE COUNCIL  

COUNCILLOR GERALD VERNON-JACKSON 
 

Will you provide to each member of the council details of the money raised by the council 
from Section 106 and C.I.L. contributions from developments within their ward over the last 
8 years? 
 
 


